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From: Chris Waters <watersc_15@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 1:11 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of retail forex

To whom it may concern

RIN 3038-AC61is not a good idea for regulating the forex market. It inhibits those of us who are not as wealth and need
the opertunity to trade. It will bring down the number of traders in forex maket in turn bringing the number of dollars traded

down. It does not seem like a good idea to me. Thank you for your support.

Chris Waters



